
April 11, 2021 

Today 
 
Sunday Worship-9:30, 11:30am & 
1:30pm (back parking lot) 
 
9:30 and 11:30am-Kids Zone  
 
9:45am-Pre-recorded service 
streams on website, Facebook & 
YouTube 
 
This Week 
 
TUESDAY 
 
7-9pm-Senior Youth group  
 
WEDNESDAY 
 
7:00pm-Livestream Interactive 
Bible Study on Revelation 
(Website, YouTube and  
Facebook) with Pastor Andrew 
 
THURSDAY 
 
7-8:30pm-Junior Youth Group 
 
FRIDAY 
 
6-9pm-Break Out 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
April 23rd 10-12pm-Beary Tales 
 

WELCOME TO 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week:  The Journey Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the  
church office with the details you would like to have shared.    

New Counselor Candidate: The Church Personnel Team along with the Board of Elders are pleased to  
announce the recommendation to hire Don Banman to the position of halftime church and community 
counselor. As part of the hiring process we wish to include the congregation of NPMB in having an  
opportunity to forward comments, questions or concerns in this regard to Randy Pauls, Chair of Personnel 
at 250 261-4208, rcpauls86@gmail.com –Wayne Klassen, Church Moderator  at 250 261-0919,  
awklassen5@gmail.com or Andrew Eby, Lead Pastor at 250 785-3869, andrew@npmbchurch.com. 
 

Now that we are doing weekly outdoor services, we are in need of assistance with tear down at 2:45pm 

on Sunday afternoons. We are asking that life groups willing to volunteer for this (on a rotating schedule) 

call the church office to sign up.  

  

Alyah and Amias Dirks are excited to announce the arrival of their first child, a little 

boy named Everhett Walter Paul. Everhett arrived on April 1st at 8:53am. He was 8lbs 12 

oz and 21 inches long. Please join us in celebrating with Alyah and Amias, and watch for 

baby shower news coming soon! 

 

Our second Dusty’s Beary Tales Non Instructional Day session will run April 23rd from 

10-12pm. The series aims to help children build moral character through biblical virtues. The 

theme is “Love Bears All Things.” Registration opens Monday, April 12th at 9am on the 

Events section of our website, and closes on Wednesday, April 21st at 12:00pm. 

 

Break Out (Grades 4-6) is meeting on Friday, April 16th from 6-9pm here at the church. We 

will be outdoors, so please dress your child for the weather! 

 

The Siebert’s have sent an update on their missionary work. It can be found in their missionary mail slot. 

Sing and rejoice, O daughter of Zion, for behold, I come and I will dwell in your midst, declares the Lord. And 

many nations shall join themselves to the Lord in that day, and shall be my people. And I will dwell in your 

midst, and you shall know that the Lord of hosts has sent me to you.  -Zechariah 2:10-11 
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Missionary Corner 

Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                 $10,876.59               $629,823.77          $780,639.70     

 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can 

bring in cash or cheques during office hours, or you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church  

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Dear Friends,  

Greetings to you!  We are fine by God's grace. There have been very few activities in the 

church due to Covid 19. We are allowed  to meet on Sundays but have to follow Covid rules.  

Most people are still living in fear, so they don't come to church. This has affected  a  

number of  programs. Our prayer is that we will pick up this year. I was able conduct a  

seminar in February in Kalabo for church leaders and we are starting a  new baptism class 

today. We are also busy praying for our newly elected leaders. 

Pray for the church  to come back to normal, for the leadership to continue to serve the Lord 

faithfully and for the youth to grow spiritually. Pray against Covid 19, which has brought a 

lot of suffering. Pray for us as a family for grace, wisdom and provision as we serve in this 

difficult time. 

We are happy  to hear from our sister church. It has been too long. God  protect you all. 

Blessings,  

Pastor and Mrs. Kalonga 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

Pastor Kalonga & The Mongu Evangelical Church 


